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For the past three years Pycom has been focused on helping 
developers get through the phases of solution development from 
idea to connected product and in doing so have built a 325,000 
strong community of LPWAN developers. The workshops will help 
simplify development for LoRa-based applications. Going one step 
further, arriving at a connected device that can scale has never 
been easier now that these new workshops are happening all over 
the world. 
 
The main aim is for Pycom and partners to get participants up and 
running, teaching them how to create and connect a device to the 
internet so that all participants walk out with a proof of concept 
that is well connected to an LPWAN network. 
 
The series is sponsored and supported by a number of longstanding 
Pycom partners including Espressif, Mouser, Sequans, Semtech, The 
Digital Catapult and Vodafone.  
 
“We have fantastic partners who have continued to support our 
initiatives on this amazing journey. It’s their support that have 
enabled the creation of the versatile IoT platform we’re able to 
offer our growing developer community today. It is with that very 
platform that we encourage people to #GOINVENT new exciting ways 
to connect to the internet,” said Fred de Haro, CEO at Pycom. 
 
One partner is Semtech, the global supplier of high performance 
analogue / mixed-signal semiconductors and advanced algorithms. 
Semtech is well known for its investment and support in bringing 
to market LoRa technology. Semtech will be participating in the 
GOINVENT world series as a global partner as LoRa becomes the de 
factor platform for Internet of Things (IoT) applications.  
 
“Semtech has enabled us to bring to market ultra-low energy 
modules in record time. Thanks to the cooperation between both 
companies, Pycom will be shipping its new 8-Channel LoRa gateway 



 

this Summer. We’ve applied our own methods which will see us go 
from idea to launch in six months. That’s a typical example of 
spirit of GOINVENT and a typical example of the Semtech and Pycom 
relationship,” said de Haro.  
 
“IoT solutions are changing the way we live and the world as we 
know it. Many developers, SMEs and large organisations who 
participate in the opportunities IoT bring sometimes just need a 
little help to get their projects to market while they still have 
available cash and time. The Semtech and Pycom collaboration 
enables this and this GOINVENT initiative, a great set of “how to” 
workshops, is exactly what we know LPWAN developers all over the 
world need,” said Marc Pegulu, Vice President of IoT in Semtech's 
Wireless and Sensing Products Group. 
 
The workshop event in at Clontarf Castle Dublin on April 30is the 
first of 30 events taking place through 2019 and 2020.  
 
Tickets for Dublin are sold out and are selling fast for all other 
events. This is proof that developer communities are interested 
and willing to mobilise to get a first-hand brush with the Pycom 
know-how and product development philosophies. 
 
Join an event from www.pycom.io/events 
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About Pycom 
Pycom is an Internet of Things technology company with a vision to 
give all connected ideas an opportunity to succeed. The company 
has pioneered an innovative IoT platform which is a unique suite 
of hardware and software products that connect developers, 
enterprises and consumers, creating an ecosystem between 
connectable things that removes barriers and reduces time to 
market. Since its launch in 2015, Pycom has attracted more than 
29K customers in 83 countries and has added a community of more 
than 325K developers to its global community and helps them 
GOINVENT their IoT solutions. 
 



 

About Semtech’s LoRa® Devices and Wireless RF 
Technology 
Semtech’s LoRa devices and wireless radio frequency technology is 
a widely adopted long-range, low-power solution for IoT that gives 
telecom companies, IoT application makers and system integrators 
the feature set necessary to deploy low-cost, interoperable IoT 
networks, gateways, sensors, module products, and IoT services 
worldwide. IoT networks based on the LoRaWAN® specification have 
been deployed in 100 countries and Semtech is a founding member of 
the LoRa Alliance™, the fastest growing IoT Alliance for Low Power 
Wide Area Network applications. To learn more about how LoRa 
enables IoT, visit Semtech’s LoRa site. 
 

About Semtech  
Semtech Corporation is a leading supplier of high performance 
analog and mixed-signal semiconductors and advanced algorithms for 
high-end consumer, enterprise computing, communications, and 
industrial equipment. Products are designed to benefit the 
engineering community as well as the global community. The Company 
is dedicated to reducing the impact it, and its products, have on 
the environment. Internal green programs seek to reduce waste 
through material and manufacturing control, use of green 
technology and designing for resource reduction. Publicly traded 
since 1967, Semtech is listed on the Nasdaq Global Select Market 
under the symbol SMTC. For more information, visit 
www.semtech.com. 

 


